
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
March 4, 2024 
 
Welcome New Greenhill Families, 
 
We would like to take this time to invite you to Greenhill’s Extended Day Program. We have been taking care 
of Greenhill students’ after-school needs for the past thirty-two years with caring staff. Our program offers 
care for prekindergarten through eighth-grade students and follows the Greenhill calendar. Please read 
below for additional information about our program and for enrolling your child for Extended Day for the 
2024-2025 school year.  
 
Currently, 265 children from Greenhill attend the Extended Day Program. While many of the children come 
because their parents are working, others enroll for the social aspects and the enrichment opportunities. 
Children may experience crafts, art, science, indoor and outdoor games, and special cultural projects. Each 
year the Extended Day Program hosts the Extended Day State Fair and The Art Showcase. During these 
culminating events, children have authentic experiences and create memories that last a lifetime. Children 
also have the opportunity to enroll in our “Extend and Explore” classes such as coding & robotics, chess, 
yoga, and more.  
 
Extended Day provides a safe, convenient, and fun environment for children to interact with friends. Our 
program is offered five days a week, and fees vary depending on the length of time that you need your child to 
stay with us. All children must be enrolled to attend the program and spots fill up quickly. 
 
We are fortunate to have separate space for prekindergarten and kindergarten, for Primer/first and second-
grade, and third and fourth-grade students in our Extended Day rooms conveniently located between the 
Preschool and the Lower School buildings. Fifth through eighth grades share space in the Dining Hall. We 
continue to have eager and experienced teachers who provide the highest quality aftercare for the students 
of Greenhill School by demonstrating enthusiasm, warmth, and respect for children, parents, and colleagues 
within a safe, relaxed, and enriching environment.  
 
If you are considering enrolling your child(ren) in Extended Day for the 2024-2025 school year, please watch 
for a registration notification email in mid-July with information about how to register through CampBrain. 
Our enrollment is limited and spots fill up quickly. If you have any questions please call 972-628-5564 or e-
mail henryd@greenhill.org.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
DeBorah Henry  
Director of Extended Day 
 

 

mailto:henryd@greenhill.org

